September 3, 2019

Dear Eric,

I want to first thank you for your patience in working with me and my church renovation committee. It took us several months and countless meeting to come up with a décor and style that we were all comfortable with. But when we finally were ready to move forward with the project, you were extremely patience, professional and answered all our questions and concerns. When the pews were installed, we were 100 percent satisfied with the end product.

Your team of installers were professional and always on time, constantly exceeding our expectations. They always left the job site cleaner than when they first arrived. And they finished the installation half a day early.

The installations of the restored pews were flawless. Your crew was very diligent in making sure all the pieces were installed with the greatest of care. Your renovation team did an amazing job with the new stains and fabrics on the pews. The pews look brand new!

We are so glad that we decided to restore our pews and even more happy that we chose to work with you and your team.

Please feel free to have anyone contact me if you need a reference, your team was outstanding! We will let all our sister churches in the bay area know about your company, Worship Interior Group. We wish you continued success.

God Bless!

Arsenio Belenson

PLEASANT HILLS SEVENTY-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH

925 918 2340 mobile

arseniobelensonjr@yahoo.com